
When: 11:30 a.m. to 2 
p.m., Tuesdays through 
Fridays.
Where: Oyster Restau-
rant, inside Best 
Western Plus 
Genetti Hotel, 
77 E. Market St., 
Wilkes-Barre.
Cost: $7.95, 
including full buffet and 
a soft drink such as 
Sprite or iced tea.
The Oyster Restaurant 
offers themed menus 
for its Tuesday-Friday 
lunch buffets. Here’s a 
rundown, with com-
ments from manager 
Thom Greco.
Daily with main buffet
• Soup and salad bar, 
bread station, meat 
and cheese station.

Tuesdays
Thanksgiving theme
• Stuffing, mashed po-
tatoes, vegetables
• Carving station: 
turkey with gravy and 
cranberry sauce
“You can re-live 
Thanksgiving every 
Tuesday.”

Wednesdays
Slovak theme
• Kielbasa, sauerkraut, 
pierogies, potato pan-

cakes
• Carving station: 
ham
“Over 60 per-
cent of the area 
has Polish and 

Slovak backgrounds, 
so they love the potato 
pancakes, pigs in a 
blanket and pierogies.”

Thursdays
Italian Day
• Stuffed peppers, pas-
tas and sauces
• Saute station: Chick-
en dishes
“Chef Malik prepares 
made-to-order chicken 
dishes like chicken 
marsala or parmesan 
chicken.”

Fridays
Vive la France! theme
• Chicken Francais, 
French fries, vegeta-
bles, pizza by request
• Saute station: Crepes
“Diners can enjoy 
French crepes made to 
order.”
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